
 

VFW POST 2391 OFFICERS: 
 

COMMANDER.........................................GEORGE McCREA 
SR. VICE..............................................….........GLEN TILLEY 
 JR. VICE...............................................…......JOHN ANGIER 
ADJUTANT.............................................…......GLEN TILLEY 
QUARTERMASTER.................................RAY BASGGESEN   
POST ADVOCATE....................................EARL   HALLOCK 
CHAPLAIN..................................…..HAROLD   GROSSMAN 
SURGEON......................................…....…………BOB  CUFF  
CHIEF OF STAFF.........................JAMES “DOC” JOHNSON   
SERVICE OFFICER. ........................…...................JIM   SISK   
HOSPITAL CHAIRMAN...............................EARL HALLOCK 
TRUSTEE 1st YEAR......................JAMES “DOC” JOHNSON 
TRUSTEE 2nd YEAR.……………………......GUS MOHRENNE  
TRUSTEE 3rd YEAR..................…..................... ...ROY WEED  

 
HOUSE COMMITTEE MEMBE1S: 

 
CHAIRMAN..............................TOM HUNTER 

JOHN STEFANIK, REGGIE TAYLOR, 
KEN “GABBY” HARTNETT, AL THORPE, 

MIKE ROMANO, NEAL CROCKER   
JIM DONOVAN 

 
NEWSLETTER EDITOR - TOM STAFFELDT  

LADIES AUXILIARY: 
 

PRESIDENT..................................…....…..SUE MOHRENNE 
SR. VICE.........................................…....DEBBIE SOLOMAN 
JR. VICE...........................................…....PAULA CROCKER 
TREASURER.....................................…..RUTH RODERIQUE 
SECRETARY...............................….JEANNETTE   PARTON 
CHAPLAIN.........................................………..LISA VINCENT 
CONDUCTRESS....................................MYRTLE HALLOCK 
GUARD...........................................CHARLOTTE CHAUVEN 
HISTORIAN...................................................…REBA HEIRS 
PATRIOTIC INSTRUCTOR......................MARGE GLAZNER 
TRUSTEE 1st YEAR............................………….REBA HEIRS 
TRUSTEE 2nd YEAR.........................…..BARBARA NAUMAN 
TRUSTEE 3rd YEAR............................JEANNETTE PARTON 

JR. GIRLS: 
 

PRESIDENT..........................................NICOLE   QUINTERI 
SR. VICE....................................….........CHRISTINA   CRUZ 
TREASURER...........................................JESSICA   BESCH  
SECRETARY...........................................CHELSEA  JONES 
CHAPLAIN..................................…..........JESSICA   BESCH  
CONDUCTRESS..........................…...................ELSA  APTE 
FLAG  BEARER........................................AMANDA WALSH 
HISTORIAN.............................STEPHANIE   PFANNKUCHE 
MUSICIAN......................................…......CHRISTINA  CRUZ 

Good things continue to happen at the Post and we are continuing to schedule events 
for you pleasure. 
 
As you know, our newsletter printer, Bill Stailey had a health problem. We are trying 
to get back on schedule and get this out. 
 
Congratulations to our Honor Guard. The Dept. of the Navy Casualty Branch tested 
the Honor Guard on its procedures and performance at funeral details. The team 
surpassed the Navy’s expectations and for their performance the Navy awarded each 
individual a pin and certificate of recognition. 
 
Massing of the colors is 27 May at the National Cemetery. This is an impressive 
ceremony and I hope all of you can join me in the celebration of our colors and 
remembrance of our comrades. The Post will host a BBQ afterwards from 12-3. 
Happy birthday to the Army on June 14th, 1775 and to all our members born in June. 
 

Volunteers Needed 
We need help in the kitchen  

For Sunday breakfast!!! 
Trying to form teams of 4 or 5 per Sunday.  7 –1PM. 

Please call Don Murray at 797-8649 
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From the Kitchen 
June’s Specials  
7th: Ham, Yams, Green Beans & AppleSauce 
Kenny English 
14th: Yankee Night- Don’t forget to order your lobsters by 6/12 
(Wed.)\ Tim Rippey 
21st: Chicken Cacciatore with Pasta and garlic bread 
Rick Holland 
28th: Liver and Onions, Mashed Potatoes and Gravy, Corn 
Wild Hearts 
 
We are now including Snow Crab Clusters on the regular 
weekly menu, offering a full pound, with choice of potato and 
salad bar. 
 
Join us for Po’man’s on Wednesday nights for a buffet variety; 
its only $4.00 
 
On Saturday the 22nd, we will be having another Fish Fry, from
2:00PM-6:00PM, this time with Blue Crab also offered. Come 
and enjoy! 
 
I hope you are enjoying the expanded salad bar on Friday nights 

and hope you express your opinion to myself or the waitress that
serves you. If you have any suggestions as to what you would 
like to see for one of our weekly specials, please talk to me. I 

appreciate your patronage and hope that you enjoy your meals, 
even if you have to wait a little longer than normal sometimes. 
My goal is that when you do get your meal, it is every bit what 

you expected and worth the wait. 
 
Thanks for eating with us, Cheryl Williams, Kitchen Manager 

 
Wedding reception/Fund Raiser for Mr. & Mrs. 
Glen Tilley Sat. June 8th from 7:00PM – 11:00PM 
 
Canteen open for lunch daily MON _ SAT from 
11 – 2. Call ahead for order & specials

VFW Post 2391   6184 US. 1. So. 
St Augustine, Florida 32086      Tel 904-797-5267 
Email:  VFW2391@bellsouth.net 
Website:  www.VFW2391.org 

School’s Out 
Drive Carefully 

For the good of the Post 
Post Hall is available for Weddings, Receptions’ Anniversaries, 

and any other special occasion.  The hall is available to both 
members and non-members. 

For details call Debbie Soloman at 797-5267 

Remember we have newspaper and 
aluminum recyclable bins at the back of 
the building.  The money generated by 

these recycleable's helps to defray some 
of the expenses at the Post.    Thanks    



  
 
 
It is now time for all members to renew their dues for 2002 - 2003;   $20.00 for Yearly 
Members and $5.00 Cancer Insurance fee for Life Members.  This will enable our newly 
elected President, Sue Mohreene to participate in the Presidential Transmittal Parade at 
convention this June.  We still have several Life members who have not paid their  
Cancer insurance for last year.  June Convention is from June 19 to June 23, 2002 in Orlando.
 
There was an error in last months Newsletter; Charlotte Chauven has been elected Guard.  
Patriotic Instructor will be appointed at a later date. 
 
Trash or Treasure Auction will be on Friday, June 14 at 6:30 on Yankee Night, music by Tim 
Rippy.  Your donations of prizes are always welcomed.  come on in and bid on a real treasure.   
We will need an auctioneer for the night as well as help in getting the boxes together.    
 
We are still experiencing problems at the dessert table, too few people helping out and 
patrons that are not paying. 
Desserts are $1.00 each payable to the auxiliary.    If you are there having dinner, please 
bring in a homemade dessert or man the table for an hour or so.  Thank you. 
We still have Buddy Poppy Panders for $6.00  and Buddy Poppy  Pinch Panders for $3.00 on 
sale at the canteen.  Money raised is used for National Home in Eden Rapids, Michigan.   
. 
This will be my last newsletter as your President.  It has been a difficult year for me, and I 
wish to thank everyone for his or her support.   I will not be at the next auction or meeting, 
as I will be recuperating in the Bahamas. 
 
I wish all the new officers a successful year and hope every member will take time to lend a 
hand.  The President can not do it all.  She needs the members to support her.  Please give it 
to her and we will have another great year. 
Again, thank you to all who have made my six years as President a pleasure and to those who 
have made it hell, I wish you well too.  Life’s too short to worry, be happy! 
 
Please plan to attend our next monthly meeting on Monday, June 10th, at 7:00 p.m., Sue will 
be presiding. 
  Joint meeting is at 6:30. 
 
Monica Jenkins, President 
 

The CDL School-Joe Wolstenhome 
 Kotrady-Hudgins-Croyle Funeral Home 
 Coquina Crossing Retirement Community 
 Dr. Bryan W. Bell, P.A. 
 Morse Family Dentistry 
 Grand Haven Country Club 
 Coggin Honda of St. Augustine 
 Venus Swimwear 
 Bagelicious Bagels 
 Atlantic Beach & Tennis Club 
 St. Augustine Shores Golf Club 
 The optical Shop & Eye Center of St. Augustine 
 Marsh Creek Country Club 
 Outback Steakhouse 
 The Alligator Farm of St. Augustine 
 Wal*Mart 
 Dr. Pointer 
 
Prize Donors: 
 Debbie’s Day Spa & Salon 
 Chili’s Restaurant 
 Tire Kingdom 
 Village Inn Restaurant 
 Bubbles Car Wash 
 ATB Golf 
 V.F.W. Post #2391 
 Paula Crocker Cleaning Service 
 Janet Tillman Insurance Agency, Inc. 
 Publix Stores 
 Vassallo Eye Institute 
 Panama Hatties Restaurant 
 DeLeon Pizza 
 TGIF Restaurant 
 Applebee’s Restaurant 
 Casa Monica Hotel 
 Zaharias Restaurant 
 Tires Plus (Olsen Tire) 
 Benito’s Restaurant 
 Radisson Ponce DeLeon Golf Resort 
 Diane’s Natural Foods 
 Gypsy Comedy Club 
 Sunset Grille 
 Albertson’s 
 A-1 Glass Tinting 
 Mariotti’s Cleaners 
 Dominos Pizza 
 Murray’s Caddy Shack 

WE THANK ALL OF THE 
AFOREMENTIONED FOR THEIR 
SUPPORTING OUR GOLF 
TOURNEMENT 
PLEASE PATRONIZE OUR SUPPORTERS

Purpose 
 
Colin Powell, once USA's highest 
ranking military officer, (now Secretary 
of State), loves to relate this incident 
from his Vietnam days. It shows the 
importance of clear objectives.  
Finding an outpost at a very vulnerable 
spot, Powell decided to investigate why 
its location was chosen. He was 
assured that it was a very important 
outpost. 
"What's its mission?" 
" To protect the airfield!" 
"What's the airfield here for?" 
"To resupply the outpost!"  
 
Ours not to reason why? 
 
The idea of following orders without 
questioning, and without thinking about 
right or wrong is one of the favorite 
topics of humor in the armed forces.   
 
Airman Jones comes straight to his 
commanding officer. He complains that 
his Sergeant is totally nuts and out to 
get him. Jones adds, "I wouldn't be 
surprised if Sergeant asked me to jump 
into a lake." The commanding officer 
says "I don't think that's right, but if it 
ever happens, report to me directly." 
Noting the thrilled expression on the 
airman's face, he adds...  
"But you jolly well better be wet when 
you report to me." 
 



 VFW POST 2391 GOLF TOURNAMENTCOMMITTEEacknowledges and 
thanks the following individuals and companies for their generous 

contributions to the Fourth Annual Golf Tournament 
 

   VFW GOLF SUPPORTERS 
 MAJOR SPONSOR: JACK WILSON          

CHEVROLET/BUICK 

Sponsors: 
 St. Jorge Tobacco Shoppe 
 Seacrest Realty, Inc.-John W Long, Realtor 
 Craig Funeral Home 
 Putnam State Bank 
 Flagler Hospital 
 Myles MacDonald 
 Fine Line Design 
 Ladies Auxiliary VFW Post 2391 
 Premier Properties Realty - Seawinds 
Communities, Inc. 
 William J Oktavec, M.D., P.A., 
 Target U.S.A., Inc. 
 Defore’s Custom Bakery-4255 A1A (Seaside 
Plaza) 
 Morey Moving & Storage 
 Burney’s Septic Tank Service 
 John Ravan Plumbing 
 Psychological Services-St. Augustine 
 Vince’s Sport Room 
 Robert Johnson Allstate Insurance 
 St. Augustine Trains 
 Tony’s Pizza 
 Parker Pools, Inc 
 Pelican Pub 
 Ocean Beaches American Legion Post 129 Jax 
Beach 
Oasis Restaurant 
 Donovan, Bell & Assoc., CPA’s PA 
 Bill Miller Restaurant Supplies 460-1145 St. 
Augustine 
 St. Augustine Pools, Inc 
 Toyota Superstore 

Honor Guard VFW Post 2391 
 Olde Carriage Realty-Linda Chester-
Broker, 471-1667 
 Townet Press Inc 
 Holiday Inn - St. Aug. Beach 
 Thibault’s Electric Service 
 T.W. Cain Sr. USMC 
 Communication Solutions Inc 
 Scott-N-Yard Lawn & Yard Service 
 Ace Firearms-Marvin Apte 
 St. Augustine Jazz Society 
 Coates Construction Inc 
 Burkhardt Distributing Company Inc 
 Gator Club Of Historic St. Augustine 
 Edward Jones Investments-Bob Nowlin 
 Jacksonville Eye Center - Dr. Schnipper 
 Victory Lane 
 Carol L. Nichols, CPA., PA 
 Frank Diaz, D.M.D.-Island Dental Arts 
 St, Augustine Specialty Group 
 David J. Gross, MD, PA 
 Todd J. Batenhorst, MD 
 Handyman Services 
 Wester’s Choice Meats, Inc. 
 Outback Crab Shack at Six Mile Creek 
 Peggy’s Daughter Place 
 Dr. Gloria Z. Moore, Chiropractor 
 Marc A. Warmuth, MD 
 Carpet Country 
 Venture Vending, Inc. 
 Dr. Bhide 
St. Augustine Vision Center 
 George Capwell 
 

George Curtis Green JR. 
POW/MIA Scholarship  

What a busy month.  We had interviews for the Scholarship and have chosen
Ashley Irwin to receive the first Scholarship.  We are having another yard sale June
15th and 16th, with over 8,000 items for sale 

 
 
DAV Denounces White House Effort to Cut Funding for Disabled 
Military Retirees 
 
President Bush_s fight with Congress over the defense authorization bill could mean that 
disabled military retirees will continue to suffer an injustice that prohibits them from receiving both 
disability and retirement benefits. 
 
Among the president_s objections to the measure is a provision strongly supported by the House 
and Senate that would overturn the century-old requirement that military retirees waive a portion 
of their longevity retired pay equal to the amount they receive in veterans_ disability 
compensation. 
 
"It is unconscionable that President Bush appears to care so little about retired members of the 
armed forces who were disabled as a result of their service to our nation," said George H. 
Steese, Jr., National Commander of the Disabled American Veterans (DAV). "There is strong 
support in Congress to correct this long-standing injustice toward disabled military retirees, but 
the president is opposed to the provision." 
 
The House version of the defense bill would authorize $5.8 billion over five years so disabled 
military retirees can receive both disability and retirement benefits. The Senate is expected to 
authorize full concurrent receipt benefits for all disabled military longevity retirees in its version of 
the defense bill. "It is grossly unfair that career military veterans must waive their retirement pay 
in order to receive VA disability compensation," said Commander Steese. "We must put an end to 
this long-standing injustice against some of America_s most deserving disabled veterans. These 
men and women dedicated their lives to serving our nation and became disabled as a result of 
their service and deserve to be treated fairly." 
The million-member Disabled American Veterans, a non-profit organization founded in 1920 and 
chartered by the U.S. Congress in 1932, represents this nation_s disabled veterans. It is 
dedicated to a single purpose: building better lives for our nation_s disabled veterans and their 
families. For more information, visit the organization_s Web site www.dav.org. 
 
There was a sample letter with this bit of information but I didn’t have room to get it in here.  
Here’s the address you can write to: The President 
                                                          The White House 
                                                          Washington, DC 20500 
 


